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Technology Department Update

OVERVIEW OF PAST MONTH:

1.

We have completed our final report and submitted it to Rocky Mountain Power/BlueSky.
They will review and issue us the $400,000 grant check shortly after. We had to
prepare a kiosk visible to the public, this is in the front office window currently. All
invoices, permitting documents and contracts all had to be submitted. There are
requirements for continued public education and tours. We are working with the County
on a Health Dept tour in the spring of 2025 and several others have shown interest in
tours. Thank you to the Board for your support on this project and we will keep you
updated as winter ends and solar production increases. We had a $1200 reduction on
a $5000 bill for November for the Treatment Plant.

We had some minor GIS server issues this last month related to web security
certificates and storage space. The interruptions were short but served to show how
much the field staff relies on the integration of the digital data in their work. Kadin and |
have steps in place to hopefully make those same interruptions non-existent in the
future.

Various SCADA related issues were dealt with, contractors hitting power lines, exterior
lights out, pump station control issues.

LOOKING FORWARD:

1.

Power is still not connected yet so hopefully in December this will get done:

We will hopefully be getting power to the Canyons Lower Village PRV building next month and
will be doing the official startup of the SCADA components there and have more consistent heat
and monitoring of that facility.



